
NOTICE TO PITTSTON TOWNSHIP RESIDENTS 

 

 

Pittston Township is accepting letters of interest from interested 

residents to fill a vacancy on the Pittston Township Sewer 

Authority board. Letters of interest could be emailed in to the 

Township at pitttown@comcast.net or dropped off at the Township 

municipal building, 421 Broad Street, Pittston, PA 18640 during 

regular business hours. Letters of interest for the vacancy are being 

accepted until 4:00PM local time on October 28, 2024. 

 

Kyle Rozitski 

Secretary 
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